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to labor from a certain lack of clarity, as does another (on a Ma- 
donna face). But the  stories are all memorable. A good friend 
of mine, a good writer of stories himself, told me one' night t h a t  
he remembered every one of these five storim. That  is a test of 
succes8. 

Grant For Asian Anthropologists 
We are  happy to announce a grant made available by the Asla 

Foundation for the benefit of Asian anthropologists. The grant is  
for two purposes: 

1. To enable Asian anthropologists to become members of the 
American Anthropological Association and to receive the American 
Anthropologist for three years a t  a cost to the; applicant of only $1, 
the remaincter of the membership fee to be provided by the grant. 
Applicants should write directly to Dr. William Godfre.~, Executive 
Secretary, Beloit College, Beloit, Wisconsin. The $1 fee may be paid 
in UNESCO coupons o r  in any other way convenient to the applicant 
and acceptable under exchange regulations of his country. 

2. To provide travel expenses for Asian anthropologists, who are 
in the United States as  visitors or for study or research purposes, 
to attend anthropological meetings or to visit places of anthropological 
interest in America Applicants may write to any member of the 
committee for this grant, stating: (a) his academic status; (b) 
nature of his stay in the U.S.; (c) the meeting he wishes to attend; 
(d) the sum nceessaxy for travel thereto and for living expenses a t  
the meeting. The members of the committee are: Prof. David G. 
Mandelbaum, Dept. of Anthropology, University of California, Ber- 
keley, California; Prof. Richard K. Beardsley, Dept. of Anthropology, 
University of Slichigan, Ann Arbor, Michigan; Prof. Cora Du Bois, 
Peabody Museum, Harvard University, Cambridge 38, Mass.; and 
Prof. Edward Norbeck, Dept. of Anthropology, University of Califor- 
nia, Berkerly, Calif. 

Applicants for either of the above must be either graduate stu- 
dents or established, anthropologists, and may come from any Asian 
country from Afghanistan eastward. 


